
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 

From: Greg Matthews 

Subject: Support for Healthy Streets Project 

Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 

 
Commissioners,  
 
I just want to take a moment to express my strong support for the healthy streets initiative including the 
neighborhood slow streets and the corridors like Packard. I'm disappointed that the healthy streets did 
not start in the prior FY as proposed, and then implementation in the current FY has been slower than 
we hoped. However, it is still worthwhile! My family is looking forward to feeling safer in our front yard. 
And we won't mind the extra minute or two it might us to go east on Packard to grandma's house. 
 
Thanks as always for taking time from your lives to serve the city. 
 
Greg 
 
 


